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The 2011-2012 Model Calibration and Efficient Reservoir Imaging (MCERI) Mid-Term Report is 

enclosed for your review. We look forward to having your comments and feedback.  

 

This year we will be hosting our ninth annual JIP meeting.  The meeting will be one full day and 

one half day again this year.  The majority of the participants who attended last year really liked the 

meeting location.  Therefore, we will be hosting the meeting in The Woodland again this year.  

 

Meeting details: 

Date: Thursday, November 1, 2012; 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

 Friday, November 2, 2012; 8:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

 

Location: The Woodlands Resort & Conference Center 

 2301 N. Millbend Drive 

 The Woodlands, TX  77380 

 http://www.woodlandsresort.com/  

 

We will have many new and exciting developments to present at the meeting and would like you 

and your colleagues to attend.   

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at 979-847-9030 (Akhil) or 979-845-1488 

(Mike).  You may also contact Phaedra Hopcus, the MCERI Program Coordinator at 979-845-2075 

or by e-mail phaedra.hopcus@pe.tamu.edu.   
 

Sincerely,  

 

    

Dr. Akhil Datta-Gupta Dr. Michael J. King     

Regents Professor and L.F. Peterson ’36 Chair  John and Debbie Bethancourt Professor
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